
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives congratulation letters from political leaders over
Al-Hikma National Movement’s second conference, H.E. trust renewal

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received letters of congratulations over

the success of the second conference of Al-Hikma National Movement, and the renewal of His

Eminence’s trust to be the head of the Movement, the elections of the chairperson of the

General Assembly, and the political office.

The congratulations came from the Minister of Culture, Mr. Hasan Nadhum, who blessed the

success of the second conference of the movement, while the Secretary-General of the Islamic

Dawa Party - Iraq Organization (Islam Advocates) congratulated H.E. over his reelection as head

of the Movement expressing his wishfulness for joint work.

Mr. Ryan Al-Kildani congratulated H.E. over his reelection as head of Al-Hikma National

Movement, calling the Al-Hikma movement the National party that is keen on Iraq’s Unity.

The  National  Method  Bloc  congratulated  H.E.  and  Al-Hikma  National  Movement  calling  the

leadership  of  H.E.  conscious  and  wise  while  adding,  “where  ever  you  are,  you  are  the

centerpiece”

The congratulations came from the former governor of Baghdad, Falah Al-Jazarie, and the current

governor of Kirkuk, Rakan Al-Jibouri who affirmed that Kirkuk will never forget the stances of

H.E. towards it and its people of all components.

Mr. Salahuldin Shalal, the Iraqi Islamic Party leader (Saladin’s Division) congratulated H.E.

over his reelection as head of Al-Hikma National Movement and the election of the political

office and the General Assembly.


